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FAA Conducting Fire Safety
Training
Over the next three days, March 29-31, the Federal Aviation Administration is conducting fire and life safety
testing in the old Air Traffic Control Tower in front of the CLT terminal. Smoke from a machine similar to a fogger
may be visible. Please contact the FAA for additional questions. 
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